



Re-Elect

Greg Sarratt, W4OZK

ARRL Southeastern Division Director

Member Driven•Proven Performance Integrity Experience



Greg, Lifelong Ham

2008 201

12 captures 20 Jan 08 - 7 Mar 16



Greg operating W1AW

For the past three years, it has been my honor to represent you, the Southeastern Division, as your ARRL Director.

As Director, one of the things I have enjoyed most is meeting fellow amateurs throughout our Division. I represent our Division with my proven performance, integrity, leadership and experience.

Serving as Director of the ARRL's largest Division has been an invaluable experience and responsibility for me. My travels around the Division, and work on several ARRL committees, has been a great opportunity to help advance amateur radio. I enjoyed meeting many fine amateurs all across the Division and learning about your activities, ideas and concerns, which has helped to shape my member-driven thinking. I attend many hamfests and club meetings and have represented amateur radio at the National Hurricane and International Association of Emergency Managers Conferences.

I have served on the ARRL Ethics and Elections Committee and served as liaison to the VHF/UHF Advisory Committee. I am currently a member of the Programs and

Committee.

Emergency Communications continues to be one of my most active areas of amateur radio. I am proud to serve as a member of National Hurricane Conference Committee, Alabama Homeland Security Interoperability Exercise Design Committee and member of FEMA Region IV Emergency Communications Coordination Working Group.

In addition, I pride myself on being an avid emergency communications leader, new technology promoter, competitive contest participant and I encourage a new generation of hams to join our hobby by establishing youth programs and working to ensure their success.

For more information:

Download Greg's flyer

Greg's Letter to you

Greg, Carta, versión en español

more information

http://www.southeastern.arrl.org/

Election Story 2007





I would appreciate your vote to re-elect me as ARRL Southeastern Division Director.

The ballots will be mailed to ARRL members in early October.

For questions, comments or suggestions contact Greg at gregs@w4ozk.com

Thank you for your confidence and support!!